
Winter FD 2022

REMINDER that WFD is this Saturday Jan 29 at Wesselman Park. Set-up 10:00 am.

  WFD is still a go at this time. Depending on how many turn out to set-up, a last minute
decision may be made.   
  Due to unforeseen circumstances we will not have the chili as planned, so you can
adjust your plans accordingly.   For those of you that can not make it out to Wesselman
Park and would like to operate from home , you can submit your score for the Club cumulative
score.   When submitting your WFD score for your station
call, use  "  TARS W9OG " as your Club/Groupe
name  on your
log.   Depe
nding on your logging software it might be listed as 
Club Name or Group Name, 
but you must use    
TARS W9OG 
or else your score will not count.
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